
Willow Class Autumn Term 2 

This term our topic is “Animal Antics” and we having been 

thinking about our big question – are we animals in disguise? 

 

 

We have been enjoying choosing and reading our class stories 

including Brown Bear, Brown Bear What Do You See? The Ugly 

Five, as well as Elmer. We made our own fantastic animal poem 

which we have been reading all term! We have also been 

writing instructions for how to make pancakes and smoothies, 

which were delicious. 

 

      



In maths Year 1 have been busy learning addition and 

subtraction number facts and reception have been learning 

number bonds to 5.  

  

In science we have been learning about and labelling all sorts of 

different animals, including the fish from the school pond! We 

are now experts at deciding whether animals are mammals, 

birds, fish, or reptiles. In geography we have been learning 

about the weather and making our own weather diaries. 

And finally, Willow class did a fantastic job of performing in our 

school nativity “Hey Ewe!” Our singing and acting was Baaaaa-

rilliant! 

Next term we will be learning about toys, past and present in 

our “Toy Story” topic. I wonder what we are going to find out? 


